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Comments: The Stibnite mine should not be allowed to reopen. This is such a special watershed and the
ecosystem cannot handle the possibility of a mine leaking toxic waste into this pristine watershed. As a kayaker,
fisherman, guide and outdoor enthusiast, | urge the Forest Service to protect this area. My time on the south fork
has been some of the best of my life, and | hope for that my kids can once experience the clean, pristine
ecosystem that lies in the south fork canyon.

Please protect this place, as there are not many like it left. The risk is too high and the consequence is far too
large, NO STIBNITE MINE!



